
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, August 19 

Two different COVID-19 related issues were reported today: 

 Northside Middle School: A student has tested positive. This student has not 
been in school all week, but had been in close contact with several other 
students last week during the onset of symptoms. Most of those contacts took 
place outside of school. After conducting contact tracing, we have identified 28 
other students as close contacts. They were all removed from classes today and 
sent home to quarantine for 14 days as outlined on page 7 of our Reopening 
Plan. As a reminder, siblings of these close contacts do not need to be 
quarantined and can keep going to school. Quarantined students will continue 
with their schoolwork from home using our Schoology learning management 
system. 
 

 Muncie Area Career Center: Principal Caleb Beasley found out today that a 
member of his family has tested positive. He has not experienced any symptoms 
himself, but will be on quarantine, working remotely, and eligible to return to work 
September 1. Dean J.D. Craft will assume day-to-day on-site leadership 
responsibilities during this time. 
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